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15th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
As a school we are committed to doing everything we can to make to arrival and departure 
from school safer. Some parents are still dropping off, picking up and/or parking on the 
white zig zags near the zebra crossing. This makes the crossing less safe for everyone and is 
against the law.  
 
Rule 240 of the Highway Code says that you MUST NOT stop or park on a 
pedestrian crossing, including the area marked by the zig-zag lines. 
 
We have been regularly sending text messages to advise parents/carers of this. 
Unfortunately, a few people are still choosing to put lives at risk by ignoring these rules. 
 
Moving forward, we will be passing the registrations numbers to the PCSO and writing a 
formal letter to you. A copy of this will be attached to your child’s Safeguarding Record.  
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Warren 
 
Danielle Warren 
Head Teacher 
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